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13th March 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As a celebration of their time at Biddick Academy, the Year 11 Prom will be held at The Black 
Horse Beamish on Friday 28th June from 7pm until 11pm.  The cost of a ticket is £40.00 which 
includes marquee hire, reception non-alcoholic cocktail, a buffet, photo booth, additional decor 
and prizes. Please also be aware that the dress code for the evening is formal.    
 
A non-refundable deposit of £20 is required (either cash or a cheque payable to Biddick 
Academy) by Thursday 28th March 2024 and the full balance is due by Monday 6th May 2023. 
If your child meets any of the criteria for a reduced price / free prom ticket, your money will 
be refunded to you by cheque before the event takes place. 
 
We all look forward to an enjoyable, most memorable evening. However, in order for this to 
be an event that can be enjoyed and remembered by everybody, I would like to remind you 
that your child is representing Biddick Academy and their behaviour must be exemplary on the 
evening.   
 
If you would like your child to attend the Prom, please email Miss Moore on 
moore.g@biddickacademy.com along with the non-refundable deposit (cash or cheque) to the 
Student Office no later than Thursday 28th March 2024. If you require financial support in 
order for your child to attend the Prom please speak to Mrs Pine (Head of Year 11) or Miss 
Kirkham (Assistant Head of Year 11). 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Miss G Moore  
Assistant Headteacher (KS4 Achievement) 
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